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Dear Parents and Carers 
 
I can't quite believe that we are just 3 weeks from the end of the school year. We are busy preparing for 
September - while we are still waiting for guidance from government, we are hoping that we can welcome 
all students back to school. As soon as we have this information we will share it with everyone.  
 
To celebrate School Diversity Week, we have been gathering resources to share with students.  These will 
be posted each day during next week, and will take the form of short assembly and documentary style 
videos.   
 
It is crucial that students try to continue to keep going over these last few weeks of term. Two reminders 
here: 

 Last week we published information on our website; you will find an overview of the work that has 
been set virtually during lockdown, including topics reviewed and new knowledge taught, 
identifying the work that needs to be submitted to teachers. You will find this information 
here: https://www.alderbrookschool.co.uk/coronavirus-updates/distance-learning/.  

  Students need to respond to the Remote Learner Agreement that was sent out via class charts, by 
completing the questionnaire and submitting their acknowledgement. 
 

Last week we sent a survey to Year 10 parents to look at the viability of running our school buses between 
now and the end of term. On the back of this survey we have decided not to run our bus services as we do 
not have enough students each day to make this viable. I envisage that we will be running our full bus 
services from September and I will update all parents on this as soon as I can. Thank you for your 
understanding with this. 
 
 
With best wishes 
 

 
Tom Beveridge 
Headteacher 
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